
    

 
 
 
 
 

 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

FURTHER UPDATE FOLLOWING IMPALA RUSTENBURG 11 SHAFT INCIDENT  

 
Johannesburg, 29 November 2023 – It is with deep sadness and regret Impala Platinum Holdings 

Limited (Implats) reports that an employee, who was hospitalised following the accident at Impala 

Rustenburg’s 11 Shaft on Monday 27 November 2023, has died. Implats has offered its condolences to 

and remains in close contact with his family.  

Of the 86 employees involved in the accident, 74 remain in hospital. Today’s fatality brings to 12 the total 

number of employees who have died due to the 11 Shaft accident.     

In line with the Group’s long-running We Care programme, Implats will provide ongoing support to the 

families of the deceased and has set aside funds to assist with their funerals. In addition to standard 

Company funding, the Group will also financially support the children of our late colleagues, from birth 

through to the completion of their tertiary studies. 

Production remained suspended across the entire Impala Rustenburg mining complex for a second day 

today, to allow for mourning, and to conduct precautionary internal and third-party audits on the 

conveyance and winding systems at every shaft.  

Production at 11 Shaft and 11C Shaft will remain suspended while internal investigations and inquiries 

into the accident are completed, remedial actions and repairs are undertaken and until regulatory 

approval is granted for the resumption of production. Production at all other Impala Rustenburg shafts 

will resume on Thursday, 30 November 2023.  

Implats will continue to provide updates as and when new information becomes available.   

 

Ends 

For more information, please contact: 

Johan Theron 

E-mail: johan.theron@implats.co.za 

T:  011 731 9013 

M: 082 809 0166 

Emma Townshend 

E‐mail: emma.townshend@implats.co.za  

T: +27 (0) 21 794 8345 

M: +27 (0) 82 415 3770 
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Alice Lourens 

E-mail: alice.lourens@implats.co.za 

T:  011 731 9033 

M: 082 498 3608  

 

About Implats  

Impala Platinum Holding Limited (Implats) is a leading, fully integrated platinum group metals (PGMs) 

producer. Implats is structured around seven mining operations and Impala Refining Services, a toll-

refining business. The Group’s mining operations are located on the Bushveld Complex in South Africa, 

the Great Dyke in Zimbabwe — the two most significant PGM-bearing ore bodies in the world — and the 

Canadian Shield. Our mining operations include Impala Rustenburg, Impala Bafokeng, Marula, Two 

Rivers, Zimplats, Mimosa and Impala Canada.  
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